
 
 

 

Ref:  FOI / 1052 

 

12 January 2017 

 

Mr  

Essex News & Pictures 

 

Email: essexinvestigationsunit@gmail.com 

 

Dear Mr  

 

Freedom of Information Act 2000 Request Prevent Strategy 

 

Thank you for your FOI request as above. 

 

I can confirm that this information is not held by Derry City and Strabane District 

Council.  This information is held by 

 Northern Ireland Assembly 

and it is suggested that you forward your request to:. 

 The Freedom of Information Unit  

Northern Ireland Assembly 

Parliament Buildings 

Ballymiscaw 

Belfast BT4 3XX 

TN +44(0)28 90521147  Email: foi@niassembly.gov.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Information Management Support 

mailto:foi@niassembly.gov.uk

